You're Invited to Our Family-Friendly
Gaming Tournament!

Dear Family and Friends,

We are excited to announce our upcoming gaming tournament! Join us for a day of fun, friendly
competition, and community bonding!

Event Details:

o Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023
e Time: 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM
e Location: Our Backyard, 123 Fun Street, Playtown

Games Featured:

e Super Smash Bros. Ultimate

e Mario Kart 8 Deluxe

e Overcooked! 2
Prizes will be awarded for the top players, and snacks and refreshments will be provided!
Please RSVP by November 20th to ensure we have enough controllers and snacks for everyone!
Looking forward to a fantastic day of gaming and fun!

Best Regards,

The Gaming Tournament Organizers



